LEGAL NOTICE

CITY OF CHELSEA
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS.

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Department of Public Works will conduct a public hearing on
Tuesday, September 27, 2016 in Room 305, the Conference Room,
at 5:45 p.m. at Chelsea City Hall, 500 Broadway, Chelsea, on the
following Petition of NSTAR Electric d/b/a Eversource Energy:

SPENCER AVE. — Southwesterly from pole 112/26, approximately
105 feet northeast of Stockton Street, a distance
of about 91 feet — conduit. W.0. #2155740
The public is invited to attend.
JOSEPH C. FOTI
DIRECTOR
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